onth we will be working more on our cutting
and ripping skills. We will be practicing writing our
letters P, Q, R, S,and the letter T. The children will
be learning more self-help skills and using
appropriate words to’express their feelings: If you
have any questions or concerns please contact us.

Thank yon%ds. Cindy & Ms. Beasley
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